
    Primary Principalõs Newsletter 

2017-18 School Year 
Dear Parents, 
It is amazing how quickly the end of the year has come!  Once again, this has been 
another year where our students have shown how hard working they are and how much effort they 
are willing to put into their learning which has shown in their results and achievements throughout the 
year. I would like to thank all the teachers and support staff in the school for their hard work and 
commitment this year. I would also like to thank all parents and carers for the support you have given 
to ISSR throughout the year. I hope you have a lovely break and we will see you back at  our new 
ISSR Primary School site on Monday 13th  August 2017. 
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New School Site 
Some more photos from our new school site. For directions to the new 
school, please see the previous newsletter or visit our office. We will also 
have a link on google maps very soon! 


